
From: Lindsey Pever <lindsey@anewenergylaw.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 10:00 PM 

To: Mark Argenbright <Mark.Argenbright@occ.ok.gov>; OCC PUD Energy <PUDEnergy@occ.ok.gov> 

Cc: Jim Roth <jim@anewenergylaw.com>; Wright, Peter K.<pkwright@phillipsmurrah.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Willow Creek Wind Energy - OCC 60-day Notice - Commencement of Construction 

Good evening, Mark, 

Pursuant to OAC 165:35-45-4(m), please accept this notice for Willow Creek Wind, LLC, a subsidiary of NextEra 

Energy Resources, LLC, for the 60-day notice as required by 17 O.S. 160.21(F). All required notices and 

notifications have been provided, and a list of the recipients of all required notices and notifications shall be 

retained and made available to PUD upon request. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Very best, 

Lindsey A. Pever 
Attorney & Partner 

ANEW ENERGY 

312 NW 13th Street 

Oklahoma City, OK 73103 

405.206.9575 

anewenergv.law.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solelyfor the 

addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information which may be legally protectedfrom 

disclosure. 


